Monday, September 26, 2011

Regularly Scheduled Meeting
Ingram Little League Board of Directors
2012 Board Applicants

Present:
Board Members: James Colbath, Carol Anderson, Thomas Jeffers & James Craft.
Others: Gene Roark, Justin Samford, Caryn Samford, Greg Jones, Rodney Robbins.

The meeting called to order at 7:13 p.m. by James Colbath.

PUBLIC FORUM - 7:13 - 7:26 p.m.

Gene Roark asked if we will have an opportunity to ask the District Administrator questions at the next
meeting. He has some questions he would like to ask. James Colbath stated Duane Durst, the District
Administrator will be present and available for questions.

Justin Samford stated that in the past the League held fund raisers by selling candy. He thought we should
reinstitute that fund raising effort.

BOARD OF DIRECTOR APPLICATANTS - 7:26 - 7:45 p.m.

The following persons applied to be considered at the next meeting for board positions. Carol Anderson, James
Colbath, James Craft, Thomas Jeffers, Greg Jones, Gene Roark, Peggy Roark (by proxy), Rodney Robbins,
Caryn Samford and Justin Samford.

ADJOURNMENT - 7:47 p.m.

The next scheduled meeting, to elect officers from the pool of applicants received at this meeting, will be
10/3/2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Living Tree Baptist Church. James Colbath moved for adjournment, seconded by
Gene Roark. Approved unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m.

James Craft
acting Secretary



